
From: Jeanne Hurd
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Re: Snake River Oil and Gas OBJECTION
Date: Saturday, June 20, 2020 02:25:18 PM

Well I'd like it to go for both, if I could.  Otherwise the latest application.

Thanks,

Jeanne Hurd

On Wed, Jun 17, 2020 at 7:10 AM Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov> wrote:

Hello,

My apologies for not being more clear. Snake River Oil and Gas has submitted two
applications for two separate spacing units. One was submitted on 02/24/20 and has  Docket
No. CC-2020-OGR-01-001 and another application was submitted on May 26, 2020 and has
Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-002. Both of these applications are in Payette County near
Fruitland. Which Docket/application are you commenting on?

Kourtney

From: Jeanne Hurd <jeannehurd@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 05:15 PM
To: Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Re: Snake River Oil and Gas OBJECTION

On the Payette River, near Fruitland, Payette County.

On Thu, Jun 11, 2020 at 4:57 PM Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov> wrote:

Ms. Hurd,

Thank you for your response.

can you please verify which one of the spacing applications this is directed toward?

Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-001
Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-002
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Thank you,

 

Kourtney Romine

Administrative Assistant II

kromine@idl.idaho.gov

 

Idaho Department of Lands

300 N. 6th Street, Suite 103

P.O. Box 83720

Boise, ID 83720-0050

Website: https://ogcc.idaho.gov/

Website: https://www.idl.idaho.gov/

 

 

 

From: Jeanne Hurd <jeannehurd@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 04:51 PM
To: Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Snake River Oil and Gas OBJECTION
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10675 N. Iowa Ave. 
Payette, Idaho  83661 
 
June 11, 2020 
 
Idaho Dept. of Lands 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, Idaho  83720 
Attn: Mick Thomas 
 

Dear Mr. Thomas, 

I would like to object to the application filed by Snake River Oil and Gas for an oil and natural gas spacing 
unit in Payette County. Besides the danger of contamlnation, I am appalled at the idea that our private 
property rights will mean nothing.  I don’t understand how we can post “No Trespassing” signs for 
hunters and fishers, but not for people digging up our land - and to fill their pockets at our expense! 

Please don’t let this happen! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jeanne Hurd 
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